HOLY CROSS COLLEGE, AGARTALA T

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

NOTICE

Date: 21.01.2025

This is'to notify all the students of 2, 4'h & 6'" semester that Department
of Commerce is going to organise the Campus Bazar 3.0 on January 24", 2025
(Friday), from 10:30 am at the College Campus (Open Stage). In this regard all
the students are invited to put up stalls in related to food, beverages,
handicrafts, plant saplings, any other. Therefore, all the students’ participation is

highly solicited on the aforesaid date to make the program a success.

Head, Department of Eommerce

Holy Cross College, Agartala.
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